
Sincerely, 

Littleton 
Cotivado 

City Clerk 
2255 West Berry Avenue 
Littleton, Colorado 80120 
303-795-3780 
FAX 303-795-3818 

September 6, 2019 

The Boardroom Inc. 
d/b/a The Boardroom 
51 W. Dry Creek Court 
Littleton, CO 80120 

RE: Liquor license Show Cause Hearing 

Licensee, 

On July 10, 2019, the Littleton Licensing Authority determined that there was probable cause to 
believe you are in violation of the Colorado Liquor Code and the Littleton City Code as noted 
below. Because you opted not to enter into a Stipulation, Agreement, and Order with the City 
Prosecutor, you are hereby notified that the Authority has scheduled a public hearing to consider 
the possible revocation or suspension of your Hotel & Restaurant liquor license. These possible 
violations are in regard to an incident that occurred on March 7, 2019. A copy of the incident 
report is attached. 

Colorado Liquor Code 44-3-901(1)(a): "To sell, serve, give away, dispose of, exchange, 
or deliver, or permit the sale, serving, giving, or procuring of, any alcohol beverage to a 
visibly intoxicated person or to a known habitual drunkard." 

Littleton City Code 3-2-7(F) (formerly 3-2-10(F)): "Sale To Intoxicated Persons: It shall 
be unlawful for any person to sell, serve, give away, dispose of, exchange, or deliver 
or permit the sale, serving, giving, or procuring of any fermented malt beverages, 
malt, vinous, or spirituous liquors to or for any person visibly intoxicated or known 
to be a habitual drunkard." 

The public hearing is scheduled for Wednesday, October 9, 2019 at 6:30 p.m. in the Council 
Chamber of the Littleton Center, located at 2255 West Berry Avenue, at which time you may be 
present to show cause, if any, why the license should not be suspended or revoked. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at (303) 795-3780. 

Colleen L. Norton 
Deputy City Clerk 

Enc. 
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